
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

From: Ryan Call 

Julie Castaneda 
COB mail 
FW: AZ Dist Council of the Assemblies of God 
December 12, 2018 3:20:55 PM 

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:43 AM 

To: Bill Staples <Bill.Staples@pima.gov> 

Cc: Shelley Ain <Shelley.Ain@pima.gov>; Rianna Larsen <Rianna.Larsen@pima.gov> 

Subject: AZ Dist Council of the Assemblies of God 

Bill, 

Regarding the request for exemption for personal property account# 0156807 in the name of 

ARIZONA DIST COUNCIL OF ASSEMBLY, this mobile home had a bonded title issued to the district 

council that had a serial number off by one digit from another serial number on our tax roll 

(TXFL1AD150306862 & TXFLAD150306862.) Just the number 1 after the TXFL was the difference. 

After our tech's research, it turns out that the mobile homes in question are one in the same. The 

Dist Coucil received a bonded title and it appears that MVD never terminated the original title after 

the bonding title process. We have corrected the roll to reflect the correct serial number from the 

bonded title moving forward and are in the process of creating TRC's to apply the Organizational 

Exemption back to 2014. The District owned the property in question back to that time. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Ryan Call 
Property Appraisal Manager 
Pima County Assessor's Office 
Ryan.Call@pima.gov 
520-724-31 l l 

Notice Of Confidentiality: The information contained in this email is confidential, which may include protected information and is intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. You are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying 
of this message is strictly prohibited. 
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